

July 1, 2009

## Dear Craig:

God is GOOD! Thanks for all you have done to make this project a success. We were very satisfied with the way things went. Our people love the books and are using them to bless those who advertised. The visitor's who receive our book are delighted to be given our church information in such a classy and useful format. The free meal coupon you were able to coordinate thru one of our local restaurants is a tremendous hit with our first time guests.

All of our business owners have given us positive feedback on your visits and are feeling good about the decisions they made to advertise. I received a letter this week about one of the body shops listed. The customer wanted to write and tell us just how much they appreciated the book and the service provided. He wanted us to use his letter as a letter of recommendation.

Our new online directory is something I use almost every day, and the best part of the whole experience was that you guys did the work and kept it out of my office as much as possible. You will have our full support should any pastor want to call us for an endorsement.

God bless and we look forward to working with you again at some time in the future.

Blessings,

Ken Peek

**Business Administrator** 

Randy Valimont Senior Pastor